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Molina Medicare will go live January 1, 2023 

Thank  you for your  continued  partnership. We have  some  important  
information to share with  you.  

Molina Healthcare of Nevada will go live with our Medicare Network as of January 1, 2023. Providers 
currently participating with Molina’s Medicaid (MCO) product are also participating providers with our Molina 
Medicare Network (DSNP).  

As we approach our go-live date, our members may inquire about your Medicare status, effective January 1, 
2023, providers can service our Molina Medicare members. 

For questions pertaining to your contract & Medicare-DSNP participation, please contact our Network 
Contracts Department at NVProviderContracting@MolinaHealthCare.Com 

We thank you and look forward to our continued partnership with you. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Healthcare of Nevada 
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